

YTC 5-6-19  
 Exec committee

Last minutes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• agreed to be correct</li> </ul>
Money	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Current balance:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ £6574.34</li> </ul> </li> <li>• No upcoming expenses.</li> </ul>
Committee positions	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Need to find a:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Treasurer:</li> <li>○ Secretary:</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
Summer league	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Date: 23rd July</li> <li>• Need 8-10 volunteers</li> <li>• Phil to put on FB etc.</li> </ul>
Helmsley:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Sunday 18<sup>th</sup> Aug</li> <li>• Request for 5-10 volunteers</li> <li>• Phil to put out n FB</li> </ul>
Coaching:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• All coaches/activators to send phil copies of certificates – phil to send out request email.</li> </ul>
AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Club house:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Is it worth the cost? – looking at a new system</li> <li>○ When does club house run out? – Tim to update</li> <li>○ Club spark – now BTF official club house app</li> <li>○ Waiting for details from BTF</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Google suite:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Set up google suite account – Tim to set up</li> </ul> </li> <li>• AGM date:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ 26<sup>th</sup> October at 7pm at Knaivesmire Pub details to follow</li> <li>○ Awards               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ TT</li> <li>▪ Chamionship</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> <li>• Matt S&amp;C session:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ 10/7/19 @ 7pm for an hours</li> <li>○ Jim to message matt Green</li> <li>○ Min and max numbers</li> <li>○ If confirmed then to go on club house asap</li> </ul> </li> <li>• accident form           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Jan to get from BTF website.</li> <li>○ Blank to be stored on google suite.</li> <li>○ Completed to be sent to welfare, chair &amp; members rep.</li> <li>○ To be reviewed at next committee meeting.</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Spin:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Find cost of coach from YSV</li> <li>○ Jan in process of completing training, should be completed by start of new year.</li> <li>○ Matt Green to be asked if he can support with sessions.</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Coaching code of conduct:           <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Most signed now</li> <li>○ Get Rachael to forward to Phil</li> </ul> </li> </ul>